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MEMBER FOR ROCKINGHAM — APOLOGY TO ETHNIC COMMUNITY 

187. Mr P.D. OMODEI to the Premier: 
Does the Premier believe that the member for Rockingham’s apology this morning was an appropriate apology 
or does he believe that it was half-hearted? 

Mr A.J. CARPENTER replied: 
I believe that the member for Rockingham apologised appropriately. 
 


